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ORDINANGES FOR GFÙ\NTS OF PRIVILEGE IN THE PUBLIC WAY:

WARD

(r) 1120 N. ASHLAND PRoPERw, LLG -o.2012-7364

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) planter on the public right-of-way for
beautification purposes adjacent to its premises known as 1120 North Ashland Avenue.

(r) GARRIAGE HousE -c,2012-7319

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 1700 West Division Street.

(1) CHINA GOURT RESTAURANT . O20I2.7324

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the
structure located at 1146 North Milwaukee Avenue.

(1) covo cYRo MARKET - 0.2012-7321

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 1482 North Milwaukee Avenue.

(1) DEPASADA RESTAURANT . 02012.7327

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 1642 West Chicago Avenue.

(r) DtctrAL cREENSIcNS, lNc. - 02012-8068

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 1950 North Milwaukee Avenue.

(r) JoHN's PlzzERlA - 02012-8069

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 2104 North Western Avenue.

(r) M &AAUToSPA, lNc. -02012-7328

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 3126 North Clybourn Avenue.

(1) NEW LIFE COVENANT CHURCH AND NEW LIFE FAMILY SERVICE. 02012.7332

To maintain and rrse, as now constructed, one (1) fence on the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 1638 North California Avenue.

(r) PINT - 02012-7335
To maíntain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 1547-1549 North Milwaukee Avenue.

(1) ptzANo's PaTzA & PASTA oN DlvlsloN - 02012-8070

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 2056 West Division Street.

(T) STEVE QUICK JEWELER. (SUBSTITUTE ORDINANGE) .02012.7325

To construct, maintain and use two (2) awnings over the public way attached to the
structure located at 1909 West Division Street.



oRo¡tr¡Rlr¡ces ron cR¡qNÏs or PR¡vlLee Ê lN iHr pueLlc wAv:

WARD

(r) T-MoBILE - o¡2012-7339

To maintaín and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 1550 West Chicago Avenue

(T) THE BASSMENT, INC.. 0.2012.8067

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 1415 North Ashland Avenue'

(T) ULLA JOIN THE MOVEMENT . 02012.7342

To maintain and use six (6) signs projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 1555 West Division Street.

(T) WESTERN.NORTH CURR EXCH, ING. - 0.2012-7350

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 1555 North Western Avenue.

(r) WRELESS & BEYoND - 0.2012-7356

To maintain and use four (4) signs over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as2759 West Armitage Avenue.

(2,) BANK NOTE PLACE CONDOMINIUM ASSOGIATION . ci2012.7386

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) manhole under the public right-of-way
djacent to its premises known as 1910 South lndiana Avenue.

(2) BOARD OF TRUSTEES UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS . 02012.7397

To construct, install, maintain and use two (2) conduits under the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 1220 South Wood Street.

(21 BOARD OF TRUSTEES UNIVERSIIy OF ILLINOIS - 02012.7401

To maintain and use, as now constructed five (5) manholes under the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 1220 South Wood Street.

(2) BOARD OF TRUSTEES UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS . 02012.7408

To construct, install, maintain and use two (2) steam tunnels under the public right-of-
way adjacent to íts premises known as 1220 South Wood Street.

(21 cARtBou coFFEE - 0.2012-7410

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 41 East 8th Street.

(21 CARMICHAEL,S CHICAGO STEAK HOUSE . 02012.7329

To construct, maintain and use four (4) awnings over the public way attached to the
structure located at 1052 West Monroe Street.

(2') CARMICHAEL'S CHICAGO STEAK HOUSE . 0.2012.7413

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 1052 West Monroe Street.



ORDINANCES FOR GR/ANTS OF PRIVILEGE IN THE PUBLIC WAY:

WARD

(21 GoNGRESS PLAZA HOTEL -0/2612-7937

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) vault under the public right-of-way

adjacent to its premises known as 520 South Michigan Avenue.

(21 cooK couNw - 02012-7418

To construct, install, maintain and use four (4) conduits under the public right-of-way

adjacent to its premises known as 1800 West Polk Street.

(2) EAST.WËST UNIVÊRS]TY - 0.2012.7421

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) vault under the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 816 South Michigan Avenue'

(21 KASEY's TAVERN - o.2012-7425

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 701 South Dearborn Street.

(21 KRoLL's sourH LooP -02012-7429

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 1736 South Michigan Avenue.

(21 METROPOLITAN PLACE GONDOMINIUM ASSOCIAÏION - 0.2012.7433

To maintain and use, as now constructed, forty-three (43) balconies projecting over the
public right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 130 South Canal Street.

(2) METROPOLITAN PLACE CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION . o¡2012.7439

To maintain and use, as now constructed, two (2) vaults under the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 130 South Canal Street.

(2) RUSH UNIVERSITY MEDICAL CENTER.02012.7444
To maintain and use, as now constructed, fifly-six (56) tieback systems under the public
right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 1611 West Harrison Street.

(3) DAYSTAR EDUCATION ASSOCIATION, INC. - 0/2012.7452

To maíntain and use two (2) signs over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 1550 South State Street.

(3) GREATER BETHESDA MISSIONARY BAPTIST CHURCH - 02012.7456

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) handicap accessible ramp on the public
right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 109 East 53rd Street.

(3) MTDwAY L¡QUoRS - o¡2012-7460

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 5500 South State Street.

(3) TAx sERVtcE - 02012-7333

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the
structure located at 446 East 43rd Street.



WARD

(4) JET srAR FooDS - oz012-7336

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the

structure located at 4858 South Cottage Grove Avenue'

(41 ROBERT & BEVERLY BYARS .02012.7945

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) fence on the public rightof-way
adjacent to its premises known as 700 East 44th Street.

(41 ROBERT & BEVERLY BYARS . 02A12-7946

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) occupation of space on the public

right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 700 East 44th Street.

(6) BARBARA ANN,S MOTEL 2 . o¡2012-7464

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as7621South Gottage Grove Avenue.

(6) FRANcE's cocKTAlL LouNcE - oz012-8071

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 307 East 75th Street.

(6) MARKET FlsH cooKED & FREsH - o.2012-7949

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as7129 South State Street.

(6) MAXWELL STREET GRILL . oz012.7340

To construct, maintain and use two (2) awnings over the public way attached to the

structure located at7445 South State Street.

(6) vELMA's 408 cLUB, lNc. - cl2012-7468

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 408 East 79th Street.

(71 ADVocATE TRlNlrY HosPlrAL -oz012-8072
To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) sign on the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 2320 East 93rd Street.

(71 KENYATTA'S DAYCARE - 02012.7911

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the
structure located at 2334 East 75th Street.

(8) cLAsstc AUTo REBUILDERS, lNc. - 02012-7471

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 8595 South South Chicago Avenue.

(8) FAMTLY DEN - o¡2012-7473

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 8940-8942 South Stony lsland Avenue'



ORDINANCES FOR GR/ANTS OF PRIVILEGE IN THË PUBL¡C WAY:

WARD

(8) J.P.E. DAY GARE CENTER . o¡2012.7952

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 8625-8627 South Cottage Grove Avenue.

(8) THE BABY AGADEMY . 02012.7914

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the

structure located at 8605-8607 South Cottage Grove Avenue.

(8) THE BABY ACADEMY . oz012.7950

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 8605-8607 South Cottage Grove Avenue.

(8) THE LIFE STORE CORP. - 0.2012-7476

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 1639 East 87th Street.

(9) NHS NEIGHBORHOOD HOUS¡NG SERVICE ROSELAND - 02012.8056

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right-

of-way adjacent to its premises known as 11001 South Michigan Avenue.

(ro) EWTNG L¡QUoRS - o¿012-7343

To construct, maintain and use two (2) awnings over the public way attached to the

structure located at 10459 South Ewing Avenue'

(r0) FAMTLY DoLLAR #3301 - oz012-7483

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 9101 South CommercialAvenue.

(10) LA FRUTERIA, lNc. - oz012-7346

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the
structure located at 8907 South CommercialAvenue.

(10) LILY SUPERMARKET . oz012.7485

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 9863 South Ewing Avenue.

(ro) T-MoB|LE -02012-7954

To maintain and use two (2) signs over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 9140 South CommercialAvenue.

(11) BUSY BEES CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTER .oz012.7351

To construct, maintain and use five (5) awnings over the public way attached to the
structure located at 3155 South Shields Avenue.

(11) BUSY BEES CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTER .0.2012.7490

To maintain and use, as now constructed one (1) banner over the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 3155 South Shields Avenue.



ORDINANCES FOR GRANTS OF PRIVILEGE IN THE PUBLIG WAY:

WARD

(11) cHtLDREN's DENTAL woRLD - oz012'7354

To construct, maintain and use two (2) awnings over the public way attached to the

structure located at 2959 South Wallace Street.

(11) GHILDREN'S DENTAL woRLD - 0.2012-8073

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 2959 South Wallace Street.

(11) EVANs FooD PRoDUcTS - o¿012-7492

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) manhole under the public right-of-way

adjacent to its premises known as 4118 South Halsted street.

(11) FAMTLY DoLLAR #3158 - oz012-7495

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 3431 South Halsted Street.

(11) INTERNATIoNAL HlsroRlc FILMS, lNc. - ci2012'7499

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 3533 South Archer Avenue.

(1r) J.J. PEPPERS - o¿012-7508

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public ríght-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 659 West 31st Street.

(1r) JoHN ScHALLER - 02012-7503

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as3714 South Halsted Street.

(r1) MARATHoN - 02012-7505

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 1810 West 35th Street.

(11) TAKtro cRlLL, lNc. - oz012-7358

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the
structure located at 601 West 43rd Street.

(121 ALEX DELI - o.2012-7511

To maintain and use, as now constructed, two (2) steps on the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 2458 South Whipple Street.

(121 cAPELLI AcADEMY oF cosMEToLoGY ll, lNG. - o¿012-7369

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the
structure located at 2836 West Cermak Road.

(121 LITTLE VILLAGE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE .oz012-7515

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) planter on the public right-of-way for
beautification purposes adjacent to its premises known as 3223 West 25th Street.



WARD

(121

(12l/

MCDONALD'S - O20l 2-7518

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 4158 South Ashland Avenue.

ONE STOP FOOD AND LIQUORS . 0.2.012.7521

To maintain and use, as now constructed, two (2) bay windows projecting over the public

right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 3456 South Western Avenue.

SEEA FOOD MEXICAN RESTAURANT - 02012-7372

To construct, maintain and use three (3) awnings over the public way attached to the

structure located at3752 South Kedzie Avenue.

GARMEN'S HAIR SALON - 0.20'42-7381

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the

structure located at4217 West 63rd Street.

CARNICERIA LA HACIENDA NO 2, INC. - 0.2012.7390

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the

structure located at 3629 West 63rd Street.

GHTSME EXPRESS, lNC. - 0/2012-7526

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 5955 South Pulaski Road.

FAM¡LY DOLLAR STORE #6527 . 0.2012.7529

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 5711 West 63rd Street.

FIRST AMERICAN TAX AND FINANCIAL SERV¡GES PROF. GORP. - 0.2012.7534

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 6600 1/2 South Pulaski Road.

LA QUIBRADA #5 - 0.2012-7955

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 3816 West 63rd Street.

LA SANTA CRUZ . 02012.7394

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the
structure located at 5605 South Pulaski Road.

RU|Z REALW - 0.2012-7536

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 5616 South Pulaski Road.

souTHwEST SIGNS, lNC. - 02012-7539

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 5641 West 63rd Street.

(12)

(13)

(13)

(13)

(13)

(13)

(r3)

(13)

(r3)

(13)



WARD

(141 AMERIcA TRAvEL & sERvlGEs, lNG. - o¿012'7542

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 5158 South Kedzie Avenue.

(14) colllsloN ExPERTy - e¡2012-8074

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 2637 West 47th Street.

(14) EL PLAN, lNc. - oz012-7545

To maíntain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as2532 West 51st Street.

(141 FAMTLY DoLLAR #6514 - 02012-7547

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as2420 West 51st Street.

(141 JDf oF s KEDZIE - oz012-7550

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 5131 South Kedzie Avenue.

(14) UNIVERSAL ENTERTAINMENT . o.2012.7552

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 4380 South Archer Avenue.

(15) FAMTLY DoLLAR sroRE #6573 - oz012-7554

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 3120 West 63rd Street.

(15) HEALTHY FAMILY MEDICAL CENTER .o¿012.7406

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the
, structure located at3114 West 63rd Street.

(15) JDt oF w 63RD - oz012-7556

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 2807 West 63rd Street.

(15) NATIONWIDE MEDICAL EQUIPMENT & SUPPLIES - 02012.7409

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the
structure located at 3301 West 63rd Street.

(rs) w. w. JAcKsoN FUNERAL HoME - oz012-7557

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 2701West 63rd Street.

(16) FERNANDEZ AUTO GLASS & REPAIR . o¿012.7560

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 5104 South Ashland Avenue.



ORDINANCES FOR GRANTS OF PRIVILEGE IN THE PUBLIG WAY:

WARD

(171 AARON'S SALE & LEASE & OWNERSHIP . 0.2012.8109

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 7311 South Ashland Avenue'

(18) A-1 TAxAssoctATES, lNc. -o¡2012-7959

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 2619 West 79th Street.

(18) GREATER COOK COUNTY INSURANCE AGENCY . o¿012-7563

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 2433 West 79th Street.

(r8) sourH cHtcAGo DoDcE -oz012-7566
To maintain and use four (4) signs over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 7340 South Western Avenue.

(18) sourH cHtcAGo DoDGE -02012-7571

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as7340 South Western Avenue.

(19) A RELAxED You, tNc. - o¿012-7961

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 11121 South Kedzie Avenue.

(19) BEVERLY WOODS RESTAURANT - 02012.7412

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the
structure located at 11532 South Western Avenue.

(19) LA FIESTA RESTAURANT. 02012.8076

To maintain and use two (2) signs projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 3333 West 111th Street.

(19) METRA - o¿012-7962
To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) occupation of space on the public
right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 9931-9949 South Walden Parkway.

(19) oRIENTAL cHoP suEY -0.2012-7580

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 1820 West 95th Street.

(20) ASHLAND HorEL - o¿012-8077

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 1535 West 47th Street.

(2ol cDc lt, ]Nc. - ozo12-7587
To maintain and use, as now constructed, two (2) bay windows projecting over the public

right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 6447 South Yale Avenue.



ORDINANCES FOR GRANTS OF PRIV]LEGE IN THE PUHLIC WAY:

WARD

(20) MoRcoM, N.v., lNc. - 0¿012-7416

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the
structure located at 519 East 67th Street.

(20) S & KFOOD MART& RESTAURANT.0.2012.7964

To maíntain and use, as now constructed, two (2) security cameras projecting over the
public right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 400 East 61st Street.

(211 URBAN BEAUTIQUE. 0.2012.8078

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 8822 South Ashland Avenue.

(22) A&A DoLLARPLUS, lNc. - o¿012-7965

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 3821 West 26th Street.

(22) DELFTNA MARTINEZ - 02012-7422
To construct, maintain and use three (3) awnings over the public way attached to the
structure located at3414 West 26th Street.

(22) DoMtNo's Ptzzx - o¿012-7593

To maintain and use two (2) signs over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 4039 West 26th Street.

(221 LITTLE VILLAGE PHARMACY, ¡NC. . o¿012.7598

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 3811 West 26th Street.

(22') MARto's JEWELRY - 0.2012-8079

To maintain and use two (2) signs projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 3312 West 26th Street.

(221 MoRENos DtscouNT LIQUoRS, lNc. - o¡2012-7602

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as3714-3724 West 26th Street.

(221 ROSALINDA SUAREZ DEL REAL . o¡2012.7604

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) staircase on the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 2800-2802 South Karlov Avenue.

(221 uNo DoLLAR PLUS - o¿012-7966

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 3943 West 26th Street.

(231 GLEAR RIDGE HARDWARE. 0/2012-7968

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 6122 West 63rd Street.
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ORDINANGES FOR GRANTS OF PRIVILEGE IN THE PUBLIG WAY:

WARD

(241 GREAT LAKES FISH & GHICKEN, INC. . 0.2012.7612

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 3620 West 16th Street.

(241 PHD ELEcrRoNlcs, lNc. - ozß12-7616

To maintain and use, as now constructed one (1) security camera over the public way for
security purposes adjacent to its premises known as 3144-3148 West Cermak Road.

(241 pHD ELEcrRoNlcs, lNc. - oz012-7621

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 3148 West Cermak Road.

(251 c. DoucLAs HINGKLEY/J. JAMES - 0.2012-7631

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) balcony projecting over the public
right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as722 South Carpenter Street.

(251 cELL cou oÊ cHlcAco, lNc. - e¡2012-7632

To maintain and use three (3) signs over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 1175 West 18th Street.

(25) cRtsro REY JEsulr HlcH scHool - 02012-7972

To maintaín and use, as now constructed, four (4) manholes under the public right-of-
way adjacent to its premises known as 1851 West 22nd Place.

(25) EK GTFTS & HousEwAREs, lNc. - 02012-7974

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 2258 South Wentworth Avenue.

(251 FAT LEE cRocERY sroRE - o¿012-7636

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 2243 South Wentworth Avenue.

(25) tAc 955 wEST cERMAK, LLc - 02012-8080

To maintain and use a portion of the public ríght-of-way for fencing adjacent to its
premises known as 955 West Cermak Road.

(251 LAW oFFtcEs oF DEMETRIo cARzA, LLc - o¿012-7639

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 2500 South Blue lsland Avenue.

(251 MB FtNANctAL - oz012-7640

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 1625 West 18th Street.

(251 MIcHAEL KELLEY - o¡2012-7975

To maintain and use, as now constructed, two (2) door swings on the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 1701 West 21st Street.

11



WARD

(25) MIcHAEL KELLEY -e¡2012-7978

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) facade on the public right-of-way

adjacent to its premises known as 1701 West 21st Street.

(25) MIcHAEL KELLEY -oz012-7979
To maintain and use, as now constructed, three (3) steps on the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 1701 West 21st Street'

(2,5) PROGRESSIVE SHEET METAL, INC.. oz012.743o

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the
structure located at 2460 South Blue lsland Avenue.

(261 cRAND DYNAMlcs, lNc. - oz012-7646

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 2007-2009 West Grand Avenue.

(26) MARTYN cEoRcE, LLc - o¿012-7657

To maintain and use, as now constructed one (1) banner over the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 1855 West Grand Avenue.

(26') soNccHAt sR¡cH¡NDA - 02012-7660

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) bay window projecting over the public
right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 2542 West Division Street.

(261 wEST oN NoRTH - 02012-7981

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 2509 West North Avenue.

(271 BURcER BARoN - 02012-7982
To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 1381 West Grand Avenue.

(27) coBRA LoUNGE - o.2012-7984

To maintain and use two (2) signs over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 235 North Ashland Avenue.

(271 cNc - o¡2012-7644

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 26 South Halsted Street.

(271 HARPo sruDlos, lNc. - o¿012-7434

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the
structure located at 110 North Carpenter Street.

(27) LTNCOLN INSURANCE - 0.2012-8111

To maintain and use five (5) signs projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 855 West Washington Boulevard.
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(271 MoN LUNG cHoP suEY - o.2012-7649

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 1009 North Ashland Avenue.

(27) NoHEA CAFE - 0.2012-7437

To construct, maintain and use three (3) awnings over the public way attached to the

structure located at 1312 West Madison Street.

(27) NoHEA GAFE - 0.2012-7650

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 1312 West Madison Street.

(271 RAFAEL cRUz - o.2012-7655

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 1437 West Chicago Avenue.

(271 STEVE GRUBMAN PHOTOGRAPHY, ING. .02012.7985

To maintain and use, as now constructed two (2) light fixtures projecting over the public

right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 456 North Morgan Street.

(27) TARGET coRPoRATloN - 0¡2012-7659

To construct, install, maintain and use two (2) conduits under the public right-of-way

adjacent to its premises known as 600 West Division Street.

(271 TARGET coRPoRATloN - 0.2012-7663

To construct, install, maintaín and use two (2) irrigation systems under the public right-of-

way adjacent to its premises known as 600 west Dívision street.

(271 TERRY'S roFFEE, lNc. - 0z012-7668

To maintain and use, as now constructed two (2) light fixtures projecting over the public

right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 1117 West Grand Avenue.

(27) THE FEDERAL SAVINGS BANK . oz012.7672

To maintain and use two (2) signs over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 300 North Elizabeth Street.

(271 ULTA BEAUTY . O2012.7M2

To construct, maintain and use three (3) awnings over the public way attached to the

structure located at 40 South Halsted Street'

(271 vERIZON WIRELESS PREMIUM RETAILER. 02012-7678

To maintain and use two (2) signs over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 1300 West Madison Street.

(27) v¡LE AND VALIANT - 0.2012-7682

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 1359 West Grand Avenue.
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(28) ANDY's DELI - 02012-8112

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its

premises known as 4235 West Kinzie Street.

(28) MADISoN LARAMIE GURRENCY EXCHANGE - 02012-7987

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 5146 West Madison Street.

(281 MoBIL GAS - 0.2012-7989

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 4804 West Madison Street'

(281 STARS FOOD MARKET, INC.. 0.2012.7447

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the

structure located at 15 South Cicero Avenue.

(281 suBwAY - oz012-7665

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 5215 West Chicago Avenue.

(291 TDEEL GLEANER9 - c,2012-7670

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 5609 West Chicago Avenue.

(29) LAco BANQUETS -oz012-7675
To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 6121 West Diversey Avenue.

(29') MOLINA AUTO REPAIRS - 0.2012-7677

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 5715-5719 West Grand Avenue.

(30) EcuADoR FASHIoNS - o2012-7449

To construct, maintain and use two (2) awnings over the public way attached to the

structure located at 3853 West Fullerton Avenue.

(30) MADRTD JEWELRY, lNc. - 0.2012-7915

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the

structure located at 4340 West Armitage Avenue.

(30) suLKo's RESTAURANT - 02012-7451

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the

structure located at 4011 West Armitage Avenue'

(31) ARTES BEAUw sALoN -02012-7934

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 4916 West Diversey Avenue.
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(31) cAR ourLET - 02012-7685

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 2158 North Cicero Avenue.

(31) cAR ourLET, lNc. - oz012-7686

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 2625-2629 North Cicero Avenue.

(31) cozy coRNER DINER & PANGAKE HousE - 0.2012-7688

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 4356 West Diversey Avenue'

(31) DIVERSEY & LONG MARATHON . 02012.7935

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 5400 West Diversey Avenue.

(31) MoDERN IMAGE -oz012-7689
To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 4513 West Diversey Avenue.

(31) NEW TEcH sIGNS - o¿012-7457

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) awning projecting over the public right-of-
way adjacent to its premises known as 2840 North Laramie Avenue.

(31) Rocto's FLowER & clFT sHoP - o¿012-7690

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 2450 North Cicero Avenue.

(3r) zApADA MEDIcAL cENTER - o¿012-7459

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) awning projecting over the public right-of-
way adjacent to its premises known as 4959 West Belmont Avenue.

(321 A Z ZENITH CURRENCY EXCHANGE . oz012.7939

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 1938 West North Avenue.

(321 ALDI sroRE #32 - o¿012-8116

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 1840 North Clybourn Avenue.

(321 BLAcK Doc cELATo - o¿012-7466

To construct, install, maintain and use two (2) awnings projecting over the public right-of-
way adjacent to its premises known as 859 North Damen Avenue.

(321 BLUE FIN JAPANESE RESTAURANT - 02012.7940

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 1952 West North Avenue.
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WARD

(321 cANs BAR AND cANTEEN - o¿012-7708

To maintain and use, as now constructed, eight (8) light fixtures projecting over the public

right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 1640 North Damen Avenue.

(32) CLEAN HEALTHY SMILES . o¿012.7467

To construct, install, maintain and use two (2) awnings projecting over the public right-of-
way adjacent to its premises known as 3540 North Ashland Avenue.

(32) DAVID'S rEA - 0.2012-7710

To construct, install, maintain and use three (3) light fixtures projecting over the public

right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 1645 North Damen Avenue.

(321 EXTRA SPAGE STORAGE - 02012-7711

To maintain and use two (2) signs projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 2100 West Fullerton Avenue.

(321 FOREVER YOGURT - 0.2012-7918

To construct, maintain and use two (2) awnings over the public way attached to the
structure located at 1924 West North Avenue.

(321 FOREVER YOGURT - 0.2012-8119

To maintain and use two (2) signs projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 1924 West North Avenue.

(321 cRASs FED - 020;12-7713

To construct maintain and use, as now constructed, five (5) planters on the public right-
of-way for beautification purposes adjacent to its premises known as 1721 North Damen
Avenue.

(32) PRo tMAcE - oz012-7942

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 2006 West Chicago Avenue.

(32) RUNNING AWAY MULTISPORT - 02012.7469

To construct, install, maintain and use three (3) awnings projecting over the public right-
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 2219-2221 North Clybourn Avenue.

(321 RUNNING AWAY MULTISPORT. 02012.7714

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 2219-2221 North Clybourn Avenue.

(32) soFRA TURKISH KtrcHEN - 02012-7472

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right-

of-way adjacent to its premises known as 3134 North Lincoln Avenue.

(321 SOUTH LAKEVIEW PLAYLOT PARK . o.2012.7715

To maintain and use, as now constructed, two (2) planters on the public right-of-way for
beautification purposes adjacent to its premises known as 1300 West Wolfram Street.
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(32)

(32)

(32)

(32)

(33)

(33)

(33)

(33)

(33)

(33)

(33)

THE ART OF CHIGKEN . 02012.7716

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 2041 North Western Avenue.

THE LITTLE GYM OF CHICAGO . 02012.7717

To maintain and use, as now constructed, two (2) light fixtures projecting over the public

right-of-way adjacent to íts premises known as 3216 North Lincoln Avenue.

THOMASVILLE RETAIL, INC. . 0.2012-7718

To construct, install, maintain and use two (2) banners projecting over the public right-of-
way adjacent to its premises known as 1910 North Clybourn Avenue.

zEN NOODLES - 0.2012-7719

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 1852 West North Avenue.

CH¡EF O'NEILL'S PUB & RESTAURANT. O20I2.7944

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 3471 North Elston Avenue.

FAMTLY DOLLAR #6092 - 0.2012-7723

To maintain and use two (2) signs projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 3601 West Montrose Avenue.

FAMILY DOLLAR STORE #6918 - 0.2012.7720

To maintain and use two (2) signs projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 3239 West Lawrence Avenue.

HIROMI'S ORIENTAL RESTAURANT - O20I2.7724

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 3609 West Lawrence Avenue.

N.W.N. CORP. - 0.2012-7725

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premíses known as 3158 West Montrose Avenue.

PERL MORTGAGE, ING. . 0.2012.7478

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) awning projecting over the public right-of-
way adjacent to its premibes known as 2936 West Belmont Avenue.

SANABEL GROCERY & BAKERY . 0.2012.7481

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) awning projecting over the public right-of-
way adjacent to its premises known as 4213 North Kedzie Avenue.

c & J AUTO REPAIR, lNC. - 02012-7728

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as7O7 West 119th Street.

(34)
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ORDINANGES FOR GR/ANTS OF PRIVILEGE IN THE PUBLIC WAY:

WARD

(34) NEW lo3RD & HALSTED CURRENCY EXCHANGE - 0.2012-7726

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 801 West 103rd Street'

(35) 1704 HUMBOLDT LIMITED PARTNERSH¡P. oz012.7734

To maintain and use, as now constructed, four (4) trash containers on the public right-of-

way adjacent to its premises known as 1704-1716 North Humboldt Boulevard.

(35) ARMITAGE PRoDUcE, lNc. - o¿012-7729

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 2007 North Kimball Avenue.

(35) BUSY BEAVER BUTTON GOMPANY .e¡2012.7951

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 3279 West Armitage Avenue.

(35) CHICAGO DINER LOGAN SQUARE -0.2012.7730

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) light fixture projecting over the public right
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 2333 North Milwaukee Avenue.

(35) CHICAGO DINER LOGAN SQUARE . 0.2012.7953

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 2333 North Milwaukee Avenue.

(35) EL ctD TAcos #2 - 02012-7956

To maintain and use, as now constructed four (4) light fixtures projecting over the public
right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as2645 North Kedzie Avenue.

(35) JDt oF BELMoNT AVE. - 0.2012-7732

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 3413 West Belmont Avenue.

(35) MIRANDA FURNITURE & ELEGTRONIG . 02012.7733

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 3306 West Armitage Avenue.

(35) PRTMEX-TUNE-UP, lNc. - 02012-7958

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 3659 West Addison Street.

(35) THE LOGAN THEATRE. o.2012.8120

To maintain and rJse, as now constructed, one (1) marquee projecting over the public
right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 2646 North Milwaukee Avenue.

(35) VAN PHAT RESTAURANT - 02012-7960

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 2750 North Kimball Avenue.
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(36) MARTIN ZOLAÐZ STATE FARM AGENGY . O2012.7963

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 6057 West Belmont Avenue

(37) cEoRcE's BoDY sHoP - 0.2012-7496

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) awning projecting over the public right-of-
way adjacent to its premises known as 4723 West Grand Avenue.

(37) pcc coMMUNlrY cENTER -o¿012-7735

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) landscaping on the public right-of-way for
beautification purposes adjacent to its premises known as 5359 West Fullerton Avenue.

(38) HARLEM AVE SEWING CENTER, INC. . oz012.7967

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 3906 North Harlem Avenue.

(38) sr. BARTHoLoMEW PARISH - 0.2012-7736

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) air conditioning supply system in a
trench under and across the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 4949
West Patterson Avenue.

(38) STARBUGK'S COFFEE #2568 - 02012-7737

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) door swing projecting over the public
right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 4365 West lrving Park Road.

(38) SZYMANSKI BRos., lNc. - o¿012-8057

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right-
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 6014 West lrving Park Road.

(39) A.P. coNvENtENcE - oz012-7500

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 3751 West Lawrence Avenue.

(39) ADvANcE DtsrRtBUToRS, lNc. - oz012-7970

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 4949 North Pulaski Road.

(39) cAR Ftx AUTo cENTER -o¿012-7973

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 3555 West Foster Avenue.

(39) EL*¡EEB cRocERY & MEAT - o¿012-7504

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning projecting over the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 4805 North Pulaski Road.

(39) GERBER AUTO REBUILDERS, ING. . 02012.7738

To maintain and use two (2) signs projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 4545 North Elston Avenue.
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WARD

(39) NEW WINDY CITY DISCOUNT MUFFLER & BRAKES, INC. . 0.2012.7977

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as3922 West lruing Park Road.

(39) wtrHour A TRAcE wEAVERS - o¿012-7739

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 3344 West Bryn Mawr Avenue.

(40) s254 N. cLARK, LLc - 02012-7741

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 1515 West Berwyn Avenue.

(40) DAL PAENG YI RESTAURANT . 0.2012.7986

To maintäin and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 3236 West Bryn Mawr Avenue.

(40) EDGEWATER ANTIQUE MALL . oz012.7507

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 6314 North Broadway.

(40) EDGEWATER ANTIQUE MALL . o¿012.7740

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 6314 North Broadway.

(40) JoHNNY BRowN BAc - 02012-8063

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right-
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 5406 North Clark Street.

(40) MARJEN FURNITURE oF cHlcAGo, lNc. - oz012-7920

To construct, maintain and use two (2) awnings over the public way attached to the
structure located at 1536 West Devon Avenue.

(40) sERcto's TAQUERIA PlTzA,lNc. - oz012-8123

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 3253 West Bryn Mawr Avenue.

(40) wM. THYBoNY co. - 02012-8124

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 5426 North Clark Street.

(41) BRANDY'S RESTAURANT . 02012.7743

To maintain and use two (2) signs projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 6262 North Harlem Avenue.

(41) DoLLAR TREE #4903 - 02012-7744

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 5435 North Harlem Avenue.
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(41) KlrE HARBOR/CHICAGO KlrE -0.2012-7746

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 5445 North Harlem Avenue'

(411 sANDY's RESTAURANT - 02012-7510

To maintain and use, as now constructed, nine (9) awnings projecting over the public

right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as7021West Higgins Avenue.

(41'l rAco BURRlro K¡NG - 02012-7747

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 5509 North Harlem Avenue'

(421 1I1 WEST WAGKER PARTNERS, LLC -o¿012.7519

To construct, install, maintain and use two (2) planters on the public right-of-way for
beautification purposes adjacent to its premises known as 111 West Wacker Drive.

(421 1133 N. DEARBoRN, LLc -02012-7995

To maintain and use fïve (5) signs over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 1133 North Dearborn Street.

(421 116-120 GHESTNUT PRoPERTIES, LLc -0.2012-7525

To maintain and use, as now constructed, two (2) occupations of space on the public

right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 116-120 West Chestnut Street.

(42) 116-120 GHESTNUT PRoPERTIES, LLc -0.2012-7530

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) ornamental safety fence on the public

right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 116-120 West Chestnut Street.

(421 22I NORTH LASALLE PARTNERS, LLC .0.2012.7532

To maintain and use, as now constructed, a portion of the public right-of-way adjacent to
its premises known as 221 North LaSalle Street.

(42',) 250 E. PEARSON CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION - 02012-7537

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) foundation wall in the public right-of-
way adjacent to its premises known as 250 East Pearson Street.

(421 400 NORTH LASALLE GONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION - 0.2012-7540

To construct, install, maintain and use four (4) planters on the public right-of-way for
beautification purposes adjacent to its premises known as 400 North LaSalle Drive.

(421 ALTMAN's sHoEs - oz012-7610

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the
structure located at 118 West Monroe Street.

(421 AzURE NAtLs & wAXING sruDlo - 02012-7614

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the

structure located at 54 West Maple'Street.
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(421 BA LE SANDWIcHES #3 - o¿012-7617

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the

structure located at 166 West Washington Street.

(421 BURBERRY LlMlrED -02012-7344

To maintain and use one (1) planter curb on the public right-of-way for beautification
purposes adjacent to its premises known as 633 North Michigan Avenue.

(421 BURBERRY LIMITED . 02A12.7359

To maintain and use one (1) planter railing on the public right-of-way for beautification
purposes adjacent to its premises known as 633 North Michigan Avenue.

(42) cARHARTT - o¡2012-7363

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 18 South Wabash Avenue.

(42) cARMtNE's cLAM HousE, lNc. - oz012-7619

To construct, maintain and use four (4) awnings over the public way attached to the
structure located at 1043 North Rush Street.

(421 GLUB GHAMPIoN coLF - 02012-7365

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 216 West Ohio Street.

(421 ER¡E LASALLE BoDY sHoP - 02012-8058

To maintain and use, as now constructed, two (2) awnings projecting over the public
right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 146 West Erie Street.

(421 FLAco's rAcos - oz012-7367

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 46 East Chicago Avenue.

(42) cEMs cHtcAco, lNc. - 02012-7371

To construct, install, maintain and use four (4) planters on the public right-of-way for
beautification purposes adjacent to its premises known as 350 East South Water Street.

(421 HorEL MoNAco - 02012-7374

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) occupation of space under the public

right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 225 North Wabash Avenue.

(421 INTERCONTINENTAL RIVER EAST, LLC - 02012.7379

To construct, install, maintain and use seven (7) planters on the public right-of-way for
beautification purposes adjacent to its premises known as 322 East lllinois Street.

(421 TNTERPARKING - oz012-7921

To construct, maintain and use two (2) awnings over the public way attached to the
structure located at 60 East Lake Street.
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(421 J.J. PEPPERS FooD sroRE -oz012-7385

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the publíc right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 750 North Rush Street.

(421 JAKE MELNICK'S CORNER TAP - oz012.7395

To maintain and use, as now constructed, a permanent enclosure for an outdoor
sidewalk cafe on the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 41 East
Superior Street.

(42) JMB/URBAN 9OO DEVELOPMENT PARTNERS, LTD. . 02012.7392

To maintain and use, as now constructed, eleven (1 1) bollards on the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 900 North Michigan Avenue..(42) 

JOHN D. & CATHERINE T. MACARTHUR FOUNDATION . 02012.7419

To maintain and use, as now constructed, three (3) cornices projecting over the public

right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 140 South Dearborn Street.

(421 JOHN D. & CATHERINE T. MACARTHUR FOUNDATION . 02012.7427

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) fire escape projecting over the public
right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 140 South Dearborn Street.

(421 JRc 215, LLc - 0.2012-7990

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) catch basin under the public rightof-
way adjacent to its premises known as 215 West Washington Street.

(42) JRc z1s, LLc - 02012-7991

To maintain and use, as now constructed, three (3) area sheetings under the public right
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 215 West Washington Street.

(42) LoyoLA uNtvERslrY oF cHlcAGo - oz012-7432

To maíntain and use, as now constructed, eleven (1 1) caissons under the public rightof-
way adjacent to its premises known as 25 East Pearson Street.

(421 NEw wATER PARK, LLc - o¡2012-7436

To construct, install, maintain and use eleven (1 1) caissons under the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 455 North Park Drive.

(421 NORTHWESTERN MEMORIAL HOSPITAL. oz012.7448

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) drain tile under the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 259 East Erie Street.

(421 NORTHWESTERN UNIVERSITY/CHICAGO CAMPUS . O20I2.7450

To construct, install, maintain and use eighty (80) planters on the public right-of-way for
beautification purposes adjacent to its premises known as 321 East Erie Street.

(42) NORTHWESTERN UNIVERSITY/CHICAGO CAMPUS . 02012.7455

To maintain and use, as now constructed, four (4) sheetings under the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 321 East Erie Street.
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ORDINANGES FOR GRANTS OF PRIVILEGE IN THE PUBLIG WAY:

WARD

(421 o'vtE BAR AND GRILL - 02012-7493

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises

known as 120 North Canal Street.

(42) PANERA BREAD - 02012-7497

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 635 North Fairbanks Court.

(42) PARTo NADERI - 02012-7992
To maintain and use, as now constructed one (1) light fixture projecting over the public
right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 507 North Wells Street.

(421 poTBELLY sANDwtcH woRKs - o¿012-7626

To construct, maintain and use eight (8) awnings over the public way attached to the
structure located at 545 West Madison Street.

(42) RAFFAELLo HorEL -el2012-7627

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the
structure located at201East Delaware Place.

(42) REAL RYDER REVOLUTION. oz012-7498
To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 108 West Hubbard Street.

(421 RoSEBUD oN RUSH - o¿012-7629

To construct, maintain and use two (2) awnings over the public way attached to the
structure located at72O North Rush Street.

(421 SEARS, RoEBUcK AND co. - o¿012-7501

To maintain and use two (2) signs over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 233 West Huron Street.

(42) SM¡THFIELD PROPERTIES XVII/STATE & WASHINGTON, LLC - 0.2012.7506

To maintain and use, as now constructed, two (2) vaults under the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as9-21West Washington Street.

(42) STONEWATER ONE NORTH STATE FUNDING, LLC - 0.2012.8132

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) loading dock on the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 1 North State Street.

(42) THE LATIN SCHOOL OF CHICAGO - 02012-7431

To maintain and use, as now constructed, two (2) conduits under the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 45 West North Boulevard.

(42) THE MooDY BTBLE INSÏTUTE oF cHlcAGo - 02012-7622

To construct, maintain and use six (6) awnings over the public way attached to the
structure located at 150 West Chicago Avenue.
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(42) vtRGtN HorEL cHlcAGo - 0.2012-7509

To construct, install, and maintain and use one (1) emergency generator exhaust
projecting over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 203 North
Wabash Avenue.

(42) vtRGtN HorEL cHlcAco - 02012-7512

To construct, install, maintain and use two (2) bicycle racks on the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 203 North Wabash Avenue.

(421 wAcKER GP, tNc. & TDc GANADA, coRP. - 02012-7993

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) condenser water/chiller pipes under
the public right'of-way adjacent to its premises known as 35 East Wacker Drive.

(42) WASHINGTON MADISON WELLS LIMITED PARTNERSHIP - 42012.7516

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 172 West Madison Street.

(421 wEslN HorEL cHtcAco - 02012-7994

To maintain and use, as now constructed, four (4) vaults under the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 150 East Delaware Place.

(43) A. FTNKL & soNS co. - 02012-7513

To maintain and use, as now constructed, two (2) switch tracks on the public rightof-way
adjacent to its premises known as 2011 North Southport Avenue.

(43) AN¡xrER cENTER - o.2012-7514

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right-
of-way adjacent to is premises known as 1920 North Magnolia Avenue.

(431 ANtxrER cENTER - o.2012-7522

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right-
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 2020 North Clybourn Avenue.

(43) ARcH APoTHEcARY, tNc. - 02012-7517

To maintain and use two (2) signs projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 1359 North Wells Street.

(43) ARGo rEA cAFE - o¿012-7520

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 958 West Armitage Avenue.

(43) cosrELlo's SANDWIcHES & stDES - 02012-7523

To maintain and use, as now constructed, four (4) light fixtures projecting over the public
right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 2235 North Lincoln Avenue.

(43) HALLTGAN BAR - o2012-Ts24

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 2274 North Lincoln Avenue.
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(43) NATALIE sAccHETTt - 0.2012-8126

To construct, install, maintain and use, one (1) landscaping on the public right-of-way for'

beautification purposes adjacent to its premises known as 2049 North Mohawk Street.

(431 STANLEY'S RESTAURANT . 0.2012.7527

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) handicap accessible ramp on the

public right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 1970 North Lincoln Avenue.

(43) STEPHEN BURNS & KATHERINE NEISSER.0.2012-7531

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) bay window projecting over the public

right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 359 West Belden Avenue.

(43) STEPPENWoLF - oz012-7533
To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) monitoring well under the public right-

of-way adjacent to its premises known as 1650 North Halsted Street.

(43) THE MENoMoNEE cLUB - 02012-7535

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) fence on the public right-of-way for
beautification purposes adjacent to its premises known as 1535 North Dayton Street.

(43) wE'LL cLEAN llt - oz012-8059

To maintain and use, as now constructed, six (6) awnings projecting over the public right-

of-way adjacent to its premises known as 1520 North Halsted Street.

(43) wtLD HARE - oz012-7538
To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 2610 North Halsted Street.

(43) wINDY clrY TRAvEL, lNc. - 02012-7541

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 1357 North Wells Street'

(43) zAPATlsrA - oz012-7543

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 444 West Fullerton Parkway.

(44') 2835 NoRTH GLARK, LLc - 0.2012-7570

To maintain and use, as now constructed, two (2) bay windows projecting over the public

right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 2835-2837 North Clark Street.

(44') EL MARlAcHl, lNc. - 0¿012-7546

To maintain and use two (2) signs projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 3443-3445 North Broadway.

(441 FULTON GRACE REALTY - oz012-7548

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 2901 North Halsted Street.
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(44') GREEN TOWN GLEANERS . O2OI2-8003

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises' known as 3153 North Halsted Street.

(44) tD, tNc. - o¿012-7528
To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) awning projecting over the public rightof-
way adjacent to its premises known as 3337 North Halsted Street.

(44) KANELA cAFE - o¿012-7555

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right-
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 3231 North Clark Street.

(44) LtNcoLN PARK EYES - o.2012-7549

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as2842 North Sheridan Road.

(44) MASSAGE ENVY SPA - oz012.7551
To maintain and use two (2) signs projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 3718 North Southport Avenue.

(441 NooDLEs AND coMPANY - o¿012-7558

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) awning projecting over the public ríghtof-
way adjacent to its premises known as 3415 North Southport Avenue.

(44) PERSoNA - o¡2012-7561

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) awning projecting over the public right-of-
way adjacent to its premises known as 1347 West Waveland Avenue.

(441 PH¡LLY's BEsr - o¡2012-7562

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right-
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 907 West Belmont Avenue.

(441 RESURRECTION HEALTH CARE .oz012.8127

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) foundatíon support under the public right-
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 331-359 West Surf Street.

(441 sPoRTs woRLD - o2012-765s

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 3555 North Clark Street.

(441 sPoRTs woRLD - o¿012-7564

To maintain and use, as now constructed, two (2) awnings projecting over the public
right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 3555 North Clark Street.

(441 THE CENTURY SHOPPING CENTRE . 02012.7544

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 2836 North Clark Street.
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(441 THE GENTURY SHOPPING CENTRE. oz012.7559

To maintain and use, as now constructed, four (4) light fixtures projecting over the public

right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 2828-2836 North Clark Street.

(44) TorAL BALANGE GHlRoPRAcrlG, P.c. - o2012-7s65

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) awning projecting over the public right-of-
way adjacent to its premises known as 3259 North Ashland Avenue.

(44') wALMART #5645 - 02012-7567

To maintain and use four (4) signs projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premíses known as 2826-2870 North Broadway.

(441 WHITE BIRGH TRADING COMPANY - o¿012.7568

To construct, install, maintain and use five (5) light fixtures projecting over the public

right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 3735 North Southport Avenue.

(45) HoYNE sAVtNcs BANK - 02012-7575

To maintaín and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 4729 North Milwaukee Avenue.

(45) J.F. MoRRow & soNS, tNc. - oz012-7573

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right-
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 6015 North Milwaukee Avenue.

(45) NtrE cAP - o¡2012-7996

To maintain and use two (2) signs over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 5007-5009 West lrving Park Road.

(45) STATE FARM TNSURANCE . o¿012.7576

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 5520 West Lawrence Avenue.

(45) SUBWAY - o.2012-7579

To maintain and use two (2) signs projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 6411 North Central Avenue.

(45) THEE EURoPEAN sPA - o.2012-7584

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 5927 North Milwaukee Avenue.

(46) BOJONO'S PITZÊRINHEALTHY KIDS KITCHEN . o¿012.7997

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 4185 North Clarendon Avenue.

(46) cHARLIE's cHlcAGo - 02012-7590

To maintain and use, as now constructed, three (3) light fixtures projecting over the
public ríght-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 3726 North Broadway.
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(46) I pERFEcÏoN BEAUw sALoN - oz012-7585

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right-
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 4546 North Broadway.

(46) MAGNOLIA CAFE - 02012-7998

To maintain and use, as now constructed three (3) light fixtures projecting over the public
right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 1224 West Wilson Avenue.

(46) MoBtL FooD MART - 02012-7999

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 3901 North Broadway.

(46) RtvtERA THEATER l, llc - 02012-7594
To maintain and use, as now constructed, two (2) cornices projecting over the public
right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 1201West Lawrence Avenue.

(46) TEcH sHtELD, tNc. - o.2012-7600

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 3508 North Broadway.

(471 DREAM TowN REALTY -o.2012-7462

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 4553 North Lincoln Avenue.

(471 FoUNTAIN vtEW coNDoMlNluM AssoclATloN - 02012-8000

To maintain and use, as now constructed, two (2) sheetings under the public right-of-way
adjacent to its premises known as 2326 West Giddings Street.

(471 FREDDIE VILLACCI, JR. INSURANCE AGENGY, INC. . 0.2012-7603

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) awning projecting over the public right-of-
way adjacent to its premises known as 2241West lrving Park Road.

(47) rMAcE sHowcASE - 02012-7605

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right-
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 1340 West lrving Park Road.

(471 pLAY tr AGATN SPoRTS - 02012-7475

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 3939 North Ashland Avenue.

(47') poTBELLY sANDwlcH woRKS #114 - 02012-7477

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 4709 North Lincoln Avenue.

(471 slLVtE's vARDAR PUB - o.2012-7480

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 1902 West lrving Park Road.
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(48) BROADWAY EYE ¡NSTITUTE - 02012-7924

To construct, maintain and use one (1) awning over the public way attached to the
structure located at 5457 North Broadway.

(48) BRYN MAwR cARE, lNc. - 02012-7484

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) fire escape projecting over the public
right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 5547 North Kenmore Avenue.

(48) cRtcKET wIRELESS - 02012-7488

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 1121West Berwyn Avenue.

(48) LE's PHo - o¡2012-7487

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 4925 North Broadway.

(48) LYNAMY, LLc - 02012-7491

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 4917 North Broadway.

(48) MARIGOLD RESTAURANT . oz012.7635
To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) awning projecting over the public right-of-
way adjacent to its premises known as 5413 North Clark Street.

(48) MARIGOLD RESTAURANT . o¿012.8001

To maintain and use one (1) sign over the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises
known as 5413 North Clark Street.

(48) NELSoN FUNERAL HoME, ¡Nc. - o¿012-7637

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right-
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 5149 North Ashland Avenue.

(48) scRUB A DUB DUB - 02012-8060

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) awning projecting over the public rightof-
way adjacent to its premises known as 1478 West Summerdale Avenue.

(48) scRUB A DUB DUB - oz012-8128

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) banner projecting over the public right-of-
way adjacent to its premises known as 1478 West Summerdale Avenue.

(48) stRRoN PILATES, LLc - ozolz-8002
To maintain and use, as now constructed two (2) banners over the public rightof-way
adjacent to its premises known as 1484 West Farragut Avenue.

(48) SIVANANDA YOGA VEDANTA CENTER . 02012.7638

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right-
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 1246 West Bryn Mawr Avenue.
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(48) TRILLIUM - o.2012-7641

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 5245 North Clark Street.

(49) 7 STARS SALON/SPA BY GLADYS JEAN LOU¡S -0.2012-7658

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) awning projecting over the public rightof-
way adjacent to its premises known as 2225 West Howard Street.

(4e) ANToJlros MEXlcANos - 02012-7654

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right-
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 6906 North Clark Street.

(49) NAT|oNAL wlc BAG - o2ol2-8130
To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 1654 West Howard Street.

(49) sUPER MERcADo cARRETA - oz012-7656

To maintain and use, as now constructed, one (1) awning projecting over the public right-
of-way adjacent to its premises known as 6908-6910 North Clark Street.

(49) UNIVERSAL REALTY - 02012.7494

To maintain and use, as now constructed, twenty-seven (27) light fixtures projecting over
the public right-of-way adjacent to its premises known as 1937-1953 West Howard
Street.

(49) vzN EYEcARE - o¿012-8061

To construct, install, maintain and use one (1) awning projecting over the public right-of-
way adjacent to its premises known as 6560 North Sheridan Road.

(50) ADVANGE AUTO PARTS - oz012.7502

To maintain and use one (1) sign projecting over the public right-of-way attached to its
premises known as 3016 West Peterson Avenue.
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(21

(6)

(121

(221

(25)

(26)

(271

(271

(38)

(38)

(421

(421

(421

(42)

(421

(421

CANOPIES

7-ELEVEN -0.2012-7338

To maintain and use (1) canopy located at216 West Jackson Boulevard.

WALGREENS #07055 - 0.2012-7345

To maintain and use (4) canopies located at347 East 95th Street.

T¡O LU|S TACOS, lNC. - 0.2012-7341

To maintain and use (1) canopy located at 3856 South Archer Avenue.

DREAM TEGH GOMM . 0.2012.7922

To maintain and use (1) canopy located at 3536 West 26th Street'

MICHAEL KELLEY . 0.2012.7923

To maintain and use (1) canopy located at 1701 West 21st Street.

COCO RESTAURANT . 02012.7347

To maintain and use (4) canopies located at2723 West Division Street.

JOHN R. MORREALE, INC. . 02012-7353

To maíntain and use (1) canopy located at216 North Peoria Street.

TWTSTED SPOKE - 02012-8065

To maintain and use (1) canopy located at 501 North Ogden Avenue.

JOLLY ¡NN RESTAUR.ANT . 0.2012-7357

To maintain and use (1) canopy located at 6501 West lrving Park Road.

WALGREENS #118 - 0.2012-7927

To maintain and use (1) canopy located at 5650 West Belmont Avenue'

BEST WESTERN RIVER NORTH HOTEL . 0.2012.7361

To maintain and use (8) canopies located at 545 North LaSalle Drive.

BRISTOL CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION . 02012.7378

To maintain and use (1) canopy located at 57 East Delaware Place.

FRIEDMAN PROPERTIES, LTD. . 0.2012.7382

To maintain and use (l) canopy located at 57 West Grand Avenue.

HOWL AT THE MOON - 0.2012-7388

To maintain and use (6) canopies located at 26 West Hubbard Street.

INTERPARK. 02012-7391

To maintain and use (2) canopies located at 181 North Dearborn Street.

JRC 215, LLG - 0.2012-7929

To maintain and use (1) canopy located at215 West Washington Street.
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(42) MIKE DIrKA's RESTAURANT - 02012-7398

To maintain and use (1) canopy located at 100 East Chestnut Street'

(421 NEW YORK JEWELERS . O2OI2.74OO

To maintain and use (1) canopy located at 11 North Wabash Avenue.

(42) vrRGtN HorEL cHtcAGo -0.2012-7403

To maintain and use (1) canopy located at203 North Wabash Avenue.

(43) PUBLtc cHlcAco -oz012-7407

To maintain and use (1) canopy located at 1301 North State Parkway.
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(1) euALtrY EXcAVATIoNS, lNc. - o¡2012-7238

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
QUALITY EXCAVATIONS, lNC. from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite
to prohÍbit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at2432 West Barry
Avenue.

(3) DR. TIMUEL BLACK STREET . o¡2012.8043

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Commissioner of Transportation to take the
actions necessary to honorarily designate 4800-5000 South State Street as "Dr. Timuel
Black Street."

(3) STARBUGK cAPtrAL, LLc - 0.2012-7218

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
STARBUCK CAPITAL, LLC from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to
prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 3956 South
Vincen nes Aven ue/527 -529 East Oakwood Bou levard.

(4) DApHNE A. wtLLlAMs - 02012-7217

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
DAPHNE A. WILLIAMS from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to prohibit
alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilíties located aL710 East 47th Street.

(4) OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D . (DIRECT INTRODUCTION) . 502012.8149

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite
to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 615 East 38th
Place.

(4) oAKWooD SHoRES PHASE 2D. (DIREGT INTRoDUCTION). SO2OI2-8I50

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite
to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 619 East 38th
Flace.

(41 oAKWooD SHoRES PHASE 2D. (DIRECT INTRODUCTION). SO2OI2.8I51

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite
to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at623 East 38th
Place.

(4) oAKWooD sHoREs pHAsE 2D - (DrREcr rNTRoDUcroN) - so2012-8152
An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite
to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at627 East 38th
Place.

34



MISGELLANEOUS ITEMS:

oAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D - (DIRECT INTRODUGTION) - SO20l2-8153

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite
to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 630 East 38th
Street.

oAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D - (DIRECT INTRODUCTION) - SO20l2-8154

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite
to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 636 East 38th
Street.

oAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D - (DIRECT INTRODUCTION) - 502012-8155

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
OA1ûVOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite
to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located al72O East 38th
Street.

oAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D - (DIRECT INTRODUCTION) - 502012-8156

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite
to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at726 East 38th
Street.

oAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D - (DIRECT INTRODUCTION) - 502012-8157

An ordinance authorizing and directíng the Department of Transportation to exempt
OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite
to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 811 East 38th
Place.

oAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D - (D¡RECT INTRODUCTION) - SO20l2-8158

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite
to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 815 East 38th
Place.

oAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D - (DTRECT INTRODUCTION) - 502012-8159

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisíons requiring barriers as a prerequisite
to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 821 East 38th
Place.

oAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D - (DIRECT INTRODUCTION) - S02012-8160

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite
to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 825 East 38th
Place.
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(41 OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D - (DIRECT INTRODUCTION) - 502012-8161

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt

OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite

to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 830 East 38th

Street.

(4) OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D. (DIRECT INTRODUCTION) - 502012-8162

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
OAT(/VOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite

to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 832 East 38th

Street.

(41 OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D . (DIRECT INTRODUCTION) - 502012-8163

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
OAKruOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite

to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 836 East 38th

Street.

(41 OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D - (DIREGT INTRODUGTION) . 502012.8164

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite
to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located a|3744 South Ellis

Avenue.

(41 OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D . (D¡RECT INTRODUCTION) . SO2012.8165

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite

to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at3754 South Ellis
Avenue.

(4) OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D - (DIREGT INTRODUGTION) - SO2012.8I66

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
OAKWOOD SHORES PHASE 2D from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite
to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 3825 South
Vincennes Avenue.

(5) KAYA tNVEsrMENTs, LLc - oz012-7206

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
KAYA INVESTMENTS, LLC from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to
prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at6729 South
Chappel Avenue.

(7) MtcuEL PELAYo - 02012-7895

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
MIGUEL PELAYO from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to prohibit alley
ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at2206 East 75th Street.
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(71 oLlvlA BLEszKo - 0.2012-7202

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt

OLIVIA BLESZKO from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to prohibit alley

ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at7522 South Essex Avenue.

(8) NEW STONY SUBMARINE . (AMENDMENT) - 0.2012.7270

An amendment to an ordinance passed by the City Council of the City of Chicago for
New Stony Submarine, lnc. on September 12,2012 and printed upon page 33237 of the

C.J.P. of the City of Chicago is hereby amended by deleting the words, "Stony Sub, lnc."

and inserting in its place the words, "New Stony Submarine."

(10) cHtcAco FREEZE - e¡2012-7236

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
CHICAGO FREEZE from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to prohibit

alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 11658 South Torrence
Avenue.

(10) FTRST cHolcE MARKET - o¿012-8047

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
FIRST CHOICE MARKET from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to
prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 3019 East 91st
Street.

(121 VINCENTE FERNANDEZ AVENUE . (AMENDMENT) . o¿012.7242

An amendment to an ordinance passed by the City Council of the City of Chicago for
"Vicente Fernandez Way" on October 3,2012, and printed upon page 35857 of the
C.J.P. of the City of Chicago is hereby amended by deleting "Vicente Fernandez Way",
and inserting in its place the words, "Vicente Fernandez Avenue".

(141 DULcERIA LA cAPlrAL - 02012-7214

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
DULCERIA LA CAPITAL from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to
prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 2559 West 51st
Street.

(141 LABAGUETTE BAKERY. 02012.7213

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
LABAGUETTE BAKERY from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to
prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 5859 South Kedzie
Avenue.

(141 LOS CHITOS BRAKES AND MUFFLERS, INC. .o¿012.7223

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt LOS

CHITOS BRAKES AND MUFFLERS, lNC. from the provisions requiring barriers as a
prerequisite to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 5138

South Kedzie Avenue.
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(14) WALGREEN PHARMACY . o¿012-7220

An oröinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
WALGREEN PHARMACY from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to
prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at3148 West 55th

Street.

(15) 57TH & DAMEN FOOD MART/ TAREQ ABU NEMEH/ KHADER ATTALLAH. 0.2012-

8037

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt 57TH

& DAMEN FOOD MART/ TAREQ ABU NEMEH/ KHADER ATTALLAH fTOM thc
provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to
the parking facilities located at 5700 South Damen Avenue.

(17) ISRAEL GALLEGoS - 02012-7235

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
ISRAEL GALLEGOS from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to prohibit
alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located a|6743-6753 South Western
Avenue.

(r8) zHAlRoz - o¿012-7201

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
ZHAIROZ from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to prohibit alley ingress
and/or egress to the parking facilities located at7742 South Claremont Avenue.

(211 BtsHoP GEoRcE wALKER wAY - oz012-7913

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Commissioner of Transportation to take the
actions necessary to honorarily designate 8700 South Damen Avenue as "Bishop
George Walker Way."

(221 HERNANDEZ TIRE SHOP WAREHOUSE - 02012.7208

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
HERNANDEZ TIRE SHOP WAREHOUSE from the provisions requiring barriers as a
prerequisite to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 4401
West Cermak Road.

(231 JosE RoDRlcuEz - oz012-7204

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
JOSE RODRIGUEZfTom the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to prohibit
alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at3827 West 63rd Street.

(25) oAKLEY 23, LLc - (AMENDMENT) - o.2012-7969

An amendment to an ordinance passed by the City Council of the City of Chicago for
2358 South Oakley, LLC on July 29, 2009, and printed upon page 68607 of the C.J.P. of

'the City of Chicago is hereby amended by deleting the words, "2358 South Oakley, LLC"
and inserting in its place the words, "Oakley 23, LLC."
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(251 oAKLEY 23, LLc - (AMENDMENÐ - 0.2012-7980

An amendment to an ordinance passed by the City Council of the City of Chicago for
2358 South Oakley, LLC on July 29, 2009, and printed upon page 68603 of the C.J.P. of
the City of Chicago is hereby amended by deleting the words, "2358 South Oakley, LLC"
and inserting in its place the words, "Oakley 23, LLC."

(25) OAKLEY 23, LLC . (AMENDMENT) . 02012-7983

An amendment to an ordinance passed by the City Council of the City of Chicago for
2358 South Oakley, LLC on July 29, 2009, and printed upon page 68605 of the C.J.P. of
the City of Chicago is hereby amended by deleting the words, "2358 South Oakley, LLC"
and inserting in its place the words, "Oakley 23, LLC."

(25) oAKLEy 2s, LLc - (AMENDMENT) - 0/2012'7988

An amendment to an ordinance passed by the City Council of the Ci$ of Chicago for
2358 South Oakley, LLC on July 29, 2009, and printed upon page 68601 of the G.J.P. of
the City of Chicago is hereby amended by deleting the words, "2358 South Oakley, LLC,"
and inserting in its place the words, "Oakley 23, LLC."

(26) JUAN F. ocAMPo - ozol2-7200
An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
JUAN F. OCAMPO from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to prohibit
alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 457 North Hoyne Avenue.

(26') MARIA MARTINEZ . (AMENDMENT) - 0/2012-7268

An amendment to an ordinance passed by the City Council of the City of Chicago for
Maria Martinez on September 12,2012, and printed upon page 33184 of the C.J.P. of
the City of Chicago is hereby amended by deleting the words, "The grantee shall pay to
the City of Chicago as compensation for the privifege #1 101953 hereín granted the sum
of four hundred ($400.00) per annum in advance," and inserting in its place the words,
"The grantee shall pay to the city of Chicago as compensation for the privilege #1101953
herein granted the sum ($0.00) per annum in advance."

(27) AUTospoRT cHtcAco - 02012-Ts16

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
AUTOSPORT CHICAGO from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to
prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 454 North Halsted
Street.

(27) DAN o' BRTEN wAY - o¡2012-7609

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Commissioner of Transportation to take the
actions necessary to honorarily designate North Wells Street from West North Avenue to
West Schiller Street as "Dan O'Brien Way."
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(29) COLEMAN'S BARBEQUE 2, LLC . (AMENDMENT/SUBSTITUTE ORDINANCE) .
0.2012-7278

An amendment to an ordinance passed by the City Council of the City of Chícago for
Coleman's Barbeque on November 3, 2010, and printed upon page 104741 of the C.J.P.
of the City of Chicago is hereby amended by deleting the words, "Coleman's Bar B Que"
and inserting in its place the words, "Coleman's Barbeque 2 LLC."

(321 AARON BILTON . (AMENDMENT) . 02012.7276

An amendment to an ordinance passed by the City Council of the City of Chicago for
Aaron Bilton on September 12,2012, and printed upon page 33133 of the C.J.P. of the
City of Chicago is hereby amended by deleting the words, "The grantee shall pay to the
City of Chicago as compensation for the privilege #1101932 herein granted the sum of
four hundred ($400.00) per annum in advance," arìd inserting in its place the words, "ïhe
grantee shall pay to the City of Chicago as compensation for the privilege #1101932
herein granted the sum of zero ($0.00¡ per annum in advance."

(32) GRASS FED - (AMENDMENT) - 02012.7277

An amendment to an ordínance passed by the City Council of the City of Chicago for
Caffe De Luca on October 5,2011, and printed upon page 8892 of the C.J.P. of the City
of Chicago is hereby amended by deleting the words, "Caffe De Luca" and inserting in its
place the words, "Grass Fed."

(33) cOMMUNITY HOUSING PARTNERS XIV, LP . 02012-8087
(39) An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt

COMMUNITY HOUSING PARTNERS XlV, LP from the provisions requiring barriers as a
prerequisite to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at
4814-4858 North Kedzie Avenue.

(33} PITCHFORK FOOD & SALOON - (AMENDMENT) - 0¡2012.7272

An amendment to an ordinance passed by the City Council of the City of Chicago for
Pitchfork Food & Saloon on October 5,2011 and printed upon page 8967 of the C.J.P. of
the City of Chicago is hereby amended by deleting and inserting language regarding the
dimensions and compensation amount.

(36) FooD AVENUE - ozo1z-soao
An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
FOOD AVENUE from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to prohibit alley
ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 6840 West Belmont Avenue.

(36) M&M PRo AUDto - ozolz-8041
An ordinance authorizíng and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt M&M
PRO AUDIO from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to prohibit alley
íngress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 6911 West Grand Avenue.

40



MISGELLANEOUS ITEMS:

WARD

(36) RoSELLE MoroRS, lNc. D/B/A Ml TIERRA MoroRs - o.2012-7205

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
ROSELLE MOTORS, lNC. D/B/A Ml TIERRA MOTORS from the provisions requiring
barriers as a prerequisite to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities
located at 6834 West Grand Avenue.

(38) KRONON LINCOLN.MERCURY. (AMENDMENT) . 02012.7274

An amendment to an ordinance passed by the City Council of the City of Chicago for
Kronon Lincoln-Mercury on June 9, 2010, and printed upon page 93774 of the C.J.P. of
the City of Chicago is hereby amended by deleting the words, "Permission and authority
are hereby given and granted to Kronon Lincoln-Mercury" and inserting in its place the
words, "Mid City Subaru".

(39) M-K stcNs - (AMENDMENT) - o¿012-7898

An amendment to an ordinance passed b'y the City Council of the City of Chicago for M-K
Signs on July 9, 2008, and printed upon page 32975 of the C.J.P. of the City of Chicago
is hereby amended by deleting and inserting language regarding the number of signs,
dimensions and compensation amount.

(39) puLAsKtAUTo cENTER, lNc. - 02012-7229
An ordinance authorizing and directing the Department of Transportation to exempt
PULASKI AUTO CENTER, lNC. from the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite
to prohibit alley ingress and/or egress to the parking facilities located at 4545 North
Pulaski Road.

(421 ANTOLAK MANAGEMENT COMPANY - (AMENDMENT) - 02012-7976

An amendment to an ordinance passed by the City Council of the City of Chicago for
Antolak Management Company on October 3,2012, and printed upon page 35692 of the
C.J.P. of the City of Chicago is hereby amended by deleting the words, "445 E. Ohio St"
and inserting in its place the words, "447 E. Ohio St."

(42) NORTHWESTERN UNIVERSITY/CHICAGO CAMPUS . (AMENDMENT) . 0,2012.727 5

An amendment to an ordinance passed by the City Council of the City of Chicago for
Northwestern University/Chicago Campus on September 12,2012, and printed upon
page 33201 of the C.J.P. of the Gity of Chicago is hereby amended by deleting and
inserting language regarding the number of tree grates and their dimensions.

(43) FLANAGAN RESIDENCE . (AMENDMENT) . 02012.7273

An amendment to an ordinance passed by the City Council of the City of Chicago for
Flanagan Residence on September 12,2012, and printed upon page 33158 of the C.J.P.
of the City of Chicago is hereby amended by deleting the words, "The grantee shall pay
to the City of Chicago as compensation for the privilege #1101892 herein granted the
sum of seventy-five ($75.00) per annum in advance," and inserting in its place the words,
"The grantee shall pay to the City of Chicago as compensation for the privilege #1101892
herein granted the sum of zero ($0.00¡ per annum in advance".
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ORDINANGES FOR VAGATIONS. DEDICATIONS. OPENINGS AND CLOSINGS OF

STREETS AND ALLEYS:

WARD

(251 CLOSURE TO VEHICULAR TRAFFIC (CHICAGO PARK DISTRICT) . 0.2012.8054

An ordinance authorizing and directing the Commissioner of Transportation to approve
closure to vehicular traffic on South Leavitt Street between West Polk Street and West
Lexington Street.

,(35) 3415 N DRAKE BUILDING, LLc -o¿012-7233

An ordinance for a proposed vacation of the remaining 35' width of North Avondale
Avenue between North Drake Avenue and vacated North St. Louis Avenue.
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